
 

NOTICE OF CONTINUED PUBLIC HEARING 
 
 
At the Regular Meeting of the City Council of the City of Imperial Beach held on  
June 21, 2017, the following Public Hearing was continued to the Regular City Council 
Meeting of July 19, 2017, at 6:00 p.m., in the Council Chambers, 825 Imperial Beach 
Blvd., Imperial Beach, California: 
 

4.2 JEFF KATZ ARCHITECTURE (APPLICANT ON BEHALF OF THE CITY [OWNER]); 
REGULAR COASTAL PERMIT (CP 170035), DESIGN REVIEW CASE (DRC 170036), 
SITE PLAN REVIEW (SPR 170037), AND CATEGORICAL EXEMPTION PURSUANT 
TO CEQA GUIDELINES 15332 (IN-FILL DEVELOPMENT) FOR A NEW 
SENIOR/COMMUNITY CENTER TO REPLACE THE EXISTING SENIOR CENTER 
FACILITIES AT 1075 8TH STREET (APN 626-400-71-00).  MF 1205; 
RESOLUTION NO. 2017-7828.  (0600-20) 

 
 

For further information, please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (619) 628-2347. 

 
  /s/    
JACQUELINE M. KELLY, MMC 
CITY CLERK 
Dated & Posted: June 22, 2017 


